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14th February 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
With World Book Day fast approaching and the children being given the opportunity to get dressed 
up in book character costumes or pyjamas, we would like to run a costume recycling swap shop, 
The ‘WIS Costume Closet’. This will be available to all of our children but we need your help... 
 
We are looking for donations of any gently used costumes (either World Book Day relevant or 
simply general dressing up outfits) which you no longer need and we can offer to others who are in 
need of a new outfit!  Please drop any outfits in to the box in to the reception area anytime from 
today until Thursday 27th February 2025. 
 
There will then be a ‘sale’ after school 3:15pm – 3:45pm on Friday 28th February 2025.  During 
this there will be an honesty box for any donations you may like to make towards your new outfits 
(we suggest £2.00 - £4.00) however there is no requirement for a donation or to provide outfits to 
swap. 
 
We hope this will provide a great opportunity for you to recycle outgrown outfits and get yourselves 
a bargain!  
 
Warm regards, 
The WISPA Committee 
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